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February 15, 2022 
 
To:  LPC Campus Community 
 
From:  Dyrell Foster, President 
 
Subject:  Faculty Hiring for 2022-23 
 
I’ve received and reviewed the Faculty Hiring Prioritization Committee’s (FHPC) 
recommendation for faculty hiring priorities.  I’d like to thank the committee members for their 
time in ranking the faculty position requests and for forwarding the recommendations for 
hiring of faculty for the 2022-23 academic year.   
 
After reviewing the recommendations and considerations relevant to the rankings, I’ve 
approved 6 positions to move forward for hiring for the 2022-23 academic year. Budget dollars 
have been identified to support these on-going faculty positions. The rationale to support the 
allocation of resources for these positions are based on the following considerations: 

 Supports the College’s mission and institutional planning priorities 

 Impact on students 

 Program/department need 

 Contributes to and/or supports student learning and success 
 

Actions: 
 
I have approved the following positions to move forward for hiring for the 2022-23 academic 
year: 

 Physics and Astronomy   Replacement 

 Emergency Medical Services  Replacement 

 History/Ethnic Studies  Replacement 

 Chemistry    Replacement 

 Biology: Cellular/Molecular  Replacement 

 Counselor: General   Replacement 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me.   
 
 
cc:  Heike Gecox, Chair, Faculty Hiring Prioritization Committee  
 Sarah Thompson, President, Academic Senate 

Dr. Kristina Whalen, VP Academic Services 
 Dr. Jeanne Wilson, VP Student Services 
 Anette Raichbart, VP Administrative Services 


